
 
 
 
6th October 2009 
 
 
 
The following announcement is from the Bellarine Peninsula Community Branch Ltd. 
 
 
BSX Market Announcement:  Director Resignation. 
 
 
This is to advise you that Mr. Bryan Cumming has resigned from the Board of the 
Bellarine Peninsula Community Branch Ltd, effective immediately. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
Sandra Baldwin 
Company Secretary 
 
 


